
INTERNSHIP ACCEPTANCE LETTER
Dated: 16th February 2023

To,
Prof. Hanumant. H. Redkar,
MCA placement Coordinator
Computer Science and Technology
Goa Business School, Goa University
Taleigao, Goa - 403 206

Subject: Internship Acceptance Letter

Dear  Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to inform you that the application for internship at Spintly India Private Limited,
Fatorda, Goa by the student mentioned below from your college has been accepted.

PADMA BHAT

The internship with the Company will begin tentatively on 17th February 2023. This is an
unpaid internship for four months duration.

We expect that the student, throughout their internship period, will maintain a learning
attitude and hope that this association with our Company will be successful and rewarding.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Yours Sincerely,

Joann C. Fernandes
HR Director
+91 9922854404
Spintly India Private Limited
Fatorda Goa.


